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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref:  EC/SCa/Site 
5th October 2018
Dear Parents/Carers
RE:
PERIMETER WALL AND FENCE WORKS TO GROVE ACADEMY

We are pleased to inform you that we have negotiated with a new Contractor- NOVUS; who will be resuming the renovation works to the whole of our perimeter wall and fence.  This will begin next week, commencing Monday 8th October 2018.  We have been informed that these works will take place for approximately 10 weeks, we therefore ask for your support and patience during this period. 
We acknowledge that term time is not the ideal time to commence work of such a large scale, however, we will endeavour to keep any disruption to a minimum and will have the children’s welfare and safety as the first and foremost priority.  Risk assessments have been completed to ensure the safety of all our children, staff and you as parents and carers.  These will be reviewed on a daily basis, to ensure the health and wellbeing of all involved.  We will communicate any necessary precautions to you as they arise. 
As you are all aware, parking around the perimeter of the school is an issue.  The contractors will need to park their vehicles in the immediate vicinity, which will reduce the space available for parking. We are therefore asking you to consider whether you can make any car share arrangements to school, or are able to walk.  We have been reassured that the contractors will find a safe place to park, which will not restrict the view of our children crossing the roads, we therefore ask that you are also mindful of this and support us in making the school a safe place to visit and leave when crossing roads. 

If you have any questions then please communicate in the first instance via your child’s communication diary and we will endeavour to answer these.   
Kind regards
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Mrs S Carrigan 
Academy Principal 
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